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Heads Up 
 

Dear parents 
 
Welcome back, I hope that you all enjoyed the half term break. 
We have a very busy half term planned and we sincerely hope 
to invite you all to church at the end of term for this year’s 
nativity play on Wednesday 15th December at 6.30pm. Diary 
Dates for the rest of the term will be finalised next week. 

 
The children have been using the book Where the poppies now 
grow this week to think about history, remembrance and 
British values. It’s a beautifully written book and I would 
encourage you to read it again with your children if you find it 
in the library. Class 3 have also done some very grown up work 
and are prepared to study war poetry when they get to 
secondary school! 
 
 

        
 
Poppies and wrist bands have been on sale at school this week 
and we will continue to do this next week too. 
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All the children have looked at the Firework Code today and 
discussed the dangers of fireworks. If you are going to a 
bonfire, do enjoy it and stay safe; I’m sure the Pott Shrigley 
one will be the best for miles around. 
 
We’d like to invite you to visit Tegg’s Nose Gallery to view our 
Autumnal Art Exhibition – we’re really proud of the children’s 
efforts at a recent art workshop so take a look. 
 

     
 
We have been without any internet at school this week and I 
won’t bore you with how extremely inconvenient and difficult it 
makes things for us but please bear with us and call if you 
need to get in touch as we can’t answer any emails until we get 
home at night. 
 
I hope that you have a great weekend. 
 
Kind regards 
 

Joanne Bromley 
Head Teacher 
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If you, your child or anyone in your family does not feel well then please do not 
come to school, stay at home and book a test if you have coronavirus 
symptoms. https://111.nhs.uk/covid-19  
 
Diary Dates:    
 

Monday 8th November - Class 2 Trip to Paradise Mill 

Tuesday 9th November -  Swimming Years 3-6 
PTA Craft Club 

Thursday 11th November  -  SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 

Kickstart PE Lessons & After School Club 
Friday 12th November - Yoga 
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